
John 0. O'Toole 
Vice President 9

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc, 
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

September 22, 1983 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555.

ATTN: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing

Dear Mr. Varga: 

In an August 29, 1983 telephone conversation with your staff we were 
requested to provide a schedule to submit information related to 
NUREG-0737 Item II.B.3 "Post Accident Sampling Capability" and Item 
II.K.3.17 "Report on ECCS Outages". Accordingly, we are planning to 
submit the requested information by September 30, 1983 for Item II.K.3.17 
and by October 15, 1983 for Item II.B.3.  

Should you or your staff have any questions, please contact us.

cc: Mr. Thomas Foley, Senior Resident Inspector 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 38 
Buchanan, New York 10511
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